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Landcare Committee 

 
 

Minute extract from meeting held on 30 November 2006 
 
 
Divisional Manager’s Report – Water Supply, Parks and Forests 
 
Resolved 
 
Rescind part (in bold italics) of the following motion passed at the Landcare Committee meeting of 
25 September 2006: 
 
“That the Committee   
 

(1) Receives the report. 
 

(2) Approves the offering of a horse riding concession at Queen Elizabeth Park, with Council 
providing a basic new building.” 

 
Resolved   

 
That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 
 

3. Endorses the proposal from the Paekakariki Community Board for restoration of the Queen Elizabeth Park 
barn in principle, subject to; 
i) Formal confirmation of funding pledged by the Kapiti Coast District Council, Transit New Zealand, 

and the Paekakariki Community Board 
ii) A satisfactory arrangement for supervision of the work being confirmed by the Divisional Manager, 

Water Supply, Parks and Forests. 
 

Noted 

Principal Ranger Fraser Oliver was farewelled by the Committee, and thanked for his excellent work while 
employed at Greater Wellington. 


